
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEW ZEALAND NATIONAL 

HORSE & PONY 
SHOW ASSOCIATION 

 

Arabians Section Amendment dated 01.11.20 

 

On behalf of the NZNH&P Show Committee we acknowledge that the percentage % of Arabian Blood was a 

misprint in our 2021 Show Schedule and the correct percentage is listed below  

 

Our apologies to competitors  

 

Arabian & Derivative Arabian Section:  
Only Purebred, Anglo or Derivative Arabian Horses with a minimum of 12.5% Arabian blood that are registered with 
the New Zealand Arabian Horse Society (Inc) are eligible to compete in these classes. Proof of Registration (a 
photocopy of the registration certificate must accompany the entry form) and must be produced on show day if 
requested by the steward. All classes are conducted under the NZAHS Rules for Judging & Showing Arabian Horses in 
conjunction with the RAS Rules, Regulations and By-laws.    

 

 

Kind regards  

 

Leanne Cooke  
 

Leanne Cooke  

Secretary and Show Secretary  

NZNH&P 
 


